
Pentecost  Sunday  

Dear Parishioners, 

This weekend we celebrate Pentecost, 

which marks the end of the Easter  

season. As this joyful season draws to a 

close, this great feast reminds us of the 

continuing role of the Holy Spirit in the 

life of the community. As we celebrate the  

outpouring of the Holy Spirit upon the disciples on 

the first Pentecost, we call to mind that it is the 

same Spirit, given to us at Baptism and  

Confirmation, that continues to guide the Church, 

keeps us holy, and makes us one. Let us pray today 

that we, as a parish family, may be truly open to the 

Holy Spirit, that we may go where the Holy Spirit 

leads us, and that we ma find greater unity in the 

Holy Spirit. 

 

Pentecost is often sees as the “Birthday of the 

Church” since, with the outpouring of the Holy  

Spirit, the disciples of Jesus were no longer  

individuals but were united as one. It is so impor-

tant for us to remember that the Holy Spirit is what 

makes us one even today. Even before the pan-

demic society-- including the Church - was  

becoming more fractured. We seemed to place all 

our emphasis on that which divides us from others, 

to look at those differences as absolute, and to  

define ourselves by who we are not. The Holy  

Spirit doesn’t make us all the same, but the Spirit 

can bring about unity even in our differences. As 

we pray for the Holy Spirit to come upon us today, 

let us pray that He begins to bring about that unity 

by helping us to see those who are different from 

us, those who hold positions contrary to ours - in 

the church, in the country, in the world - not as our 

enemies, not as “other,”  but as sisters and brothers.  

As sisters and brothers united in the Holy Spirit let 

us together seek to follow not my way or your way 

or their way, but rather, the Spirit’s Way, for that’s 

the Way that leads to the Kingdom! 

 

In our parish community we have been blessed for 

many years with the presence and ministry of  

Sr. Elizabeth who has always modeled for us the 

trust we should have in following the Holy Spirit.  

Sr. Elizabeth is always willing to follow the 

prompting of the Holy Spirit even when it is  

difficult. She showed me that again a week ago 

when she told me she knew it was time to retire and 

move from Syracuse to her community's retirement 

home in Tenafly, New Jersey. 
Continued 

 

Sr. Elizabeth will be moving in mid-June.  She 

doesn’t want us to “make a fuss,” but there is no 

way that we are going to let her leave without  

taking the time to thank her for all she has done.  

We will be having a reception after the 4:00 pm  

Mass on Saturday, June 5th and the 11:30 am  

Mass on Sunday, June 6th.  More information will 

be in next week’s bulletin. Please pray for Sr.  

Elizabeth, her community and our parish during 

this time of transition. 

 

Please know you are in my prayers, please keep 

me in yours, 

   In Christ, 

   Fr. Caruso 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Cathedral Academy at Pompei  

Sixth Grade Graduation 

Wednesday, June 16th  

at 6:00 pm Mass followed by our  

Graduation Ceremony 

We hope to see you there!! 

 

Summer RCIA course with Fr. Joseph Scardella 

 

The Office of Formation for Ministry is offering a 

summer RCIA course Wednesday evenings: July 

21,28, August 4 and 11 from 6:00 to 9:00 pm. The 

course is open to any adult in the diocese who has 

an interest in this ministry as well as FFM       

candidates and Commissioned Lay Ministers.  

Participants will learn about the RCIA process, 

how it should be experienced and implemented, 

and how is leads adults on a journey of faith to the 

person of Jesus Christ.  

This course is free for currently enrolled FFM   

students. $70.00 for others (including textbooks). 

If you are interested please register at 

https://bit.ly/2021RCIAReg. 
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This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 

Rose Peverly 
Requested By 

Family 

 
 
 
 

 

Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Peter Corasaniti 

Requested By  

Kay and Frank Procopio 

 
 

  
 Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

Frank Albanese (B) 

Requested By 

Jim and Angela Albanese 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: May 24 
9:00 am  

Special Intention 

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei / St. Peter   
 

12:00pm  

Dorothy & Donald McGuire/The McGuire Family 
 

Tuesday: May 25 
9:00 am   

Connie Piraino (B)/Husband, John 

John Corona (B)/C. Saya and Family 

Special Intention 
 

12:00pm  

Samuel & Gilda Fiumara/Anthony Fiumara 
 

Wednesday: May 26 
9:00 am  

Elizabeth Garofalo/John Minozzi 

Special Intention 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: May 27 
9:00 am  

Mary Kalska/Son, Paul 
 

12:00pm  

Mary & George Gallien/The Children 
 

Friday: May 28 
9:00 am   

Robert Kalska/Son, Paul 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: May 29 
4:00 pm  

Angela Frontale/Husband and Family 

Leah Martorelli (B)/Lou and Annette 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Frank Albanese (B)/Jim and Angela Albanese 

Anne DeSantis (B)/Sandy, Dan and Danny 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday: May 30    

  The Most Holy Trinity 
7:30 am 

Angie and Charles Cifra/The Pocai Family 
 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Georgio DelVecchio/Anna DelVecchio and Family 

Bennie Sobon, Sr./Norm and Pat Jaquin 

Joseph and Frances Jefski/Norm and Pat Jaquin 

 

Continued 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

May 23, 2021  $8,183.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
May 23, 2021  $2,420.00 
 

THANK YOU!!  THANK YOUO!! 

11:30 am 

Dan Scarfino, Ann/Wife 

Pasquale Sisera/Wife, Gilda and Children 

Nicholas and Theresa Russo/Family 
 

5:00 pm 

Mary Anne Scarfino/John Perla 
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BEREAVEMENT 

 

Please remember in your prayers Rosalie 

Timpano  and Carmela Corasaniti, who 

passed this week. Our deepest sympathy to 

their families.  May they rest in peace. 

Padre Pio 
 

Devotional Candle Burning  For 

Rose Peverly 

Requested By 

Family 

Let us Pray As One Family 
 

 Please remember in your prayers the sick 

of our parish and all those in hospitals, 

nursing homes and the home bound.        
 

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Larry  

Argiro, Shawn Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Arthur 

Bertolo, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena Campanino, 

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Rosemarie Ca-

priotti, Cheryl Cacchione, Grayce Costantini, 

Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva  

DelGiorno, Peter DiBello, Gen DiMento, Ginny 

and Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, Mary Ann  

Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Ellen  

Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Robert Greenwood, 

Joseph Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, Josephine  

Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, Shirley Kerr, 

Jane Kwasigroch, Rosemary Lane, Kay  

Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane 

Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, Madge Maffei, Gino 

Manzi, Peggy Miccinelli, Annette Montgomery, 

Jean Padden, The Pavia Children, Cathy Galutz 

Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion Sherwood, Timothy 

K. Suppes, Carmen Surace, Barbara Traino,  

Delores and Patrick Vassallo, Maryann Vigliotti, 

Shelly Visco and Matthew Watkins. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  May 29-30 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. M. Rourke 

5:30 pm St.J/HT C. Schotthoefer 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. J. Nicoletti 

9:00 am St.J/HT L. Primerano 

11:30 am OLP/St. G. Lostumbo 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

“I always seek the good that is in people and leave 

the bad to HIM who made mankind and knows 

how to round off the corners.” 
Goethe’s Mother 

Results: OLP/St. Peter Golf League 5/11 

 

Low Gross  A-Flight, Kyle Durand 46 

Low Gross B-Flight, Ron Reinsmith 48 

Closest to the Pin #9 – A Flight, Ed Calkins 

         B Flight, Jim Albanese 

Cart Winners A-Flight,  Kyle Durand 

  B-Flight,  Ron Reinsmith  

 FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family  

Life Education) 
 

     Today, on Pentecost, we remember Christ has 

given us the Holy Spirit to assist us in raising our 

family and he expects us to use this personal gift. 

Let us turn off the noise, apps and distractions in 

our lives and let the Holy Spirit “guide us to the 

truth.” 

Additional Mother’s Day Intentions 
 

Mother’s Day Intentions Mrs. John Reale 

Mother’s Day Intentions Mrs. Anthony Simone 

Mother’s Day Intentions Carol Tischenko 

 

   Please call the Parish Office, 315-422-7163,  if 

you would like to receive a Mother’s Day Booklet. 

REMINDER:   

Confessions will take place each Wednesday in 

Church from 4:00-5:00 pm.    

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity will have  

confessions on Thursdays from 4:00-5:00 pm. 
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Serving our Country 
 

Always keep in your prayers all our brave  

servicemen and women.  Especially the following: 

Anthony Cangemi, 

Richard L. Cooper,  

Jack McAndrew,  

Kristen Fekete, 

Matthew McAndrew,  

Bryan M. Oakes and 

Rob Smith.  

Thank you for your service..  

 

 

 

The Parish Offices will be closed Monday, May 

31st in honor of Memorial Day. 
 

Please keep all of our Military Personnel and  

Veterans in your prayers especially this Memorial 

Day. 

Prayer 

Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands and 

protect them as they protect us. Bless them and 

their families for the selfless acts they perform for 

us in our time of need. We ask this in the name of 

Jesus, our Lord and Savior.     Amen  
Please remember in your prayers… 

 

Please pray for all health care workers of our  

parish serving in this crisis of Covid 19. That God 

helps to guide their decisions and to keep them 

safe as well. We pray for,   

Dr. Patrick Abt,  

Alisa Albanese, PA, 

 Gia DeMichele, Hospital Administrator 

Claire Dwyer, Nurse, 

Christopher Jacques, EMS,  

Lynda Keller, Nurse,  

Ross Mathewson, Nurse,  

Joseph and Rita Nicoletti, Nurses,  

Robert C. Palucci, Nurse,  

Dr. Alyssa Toia,  

Stacy Toia, Nurse,  

and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

PACE CNY (Program of All-inclusive Care for the 

Elderly) is a part of the Loretto Family of Care.  

PACE CNY, based on a national model known as 

PACE, provides an alternative to placement in a  

nursing home.  

 PACE CNY is particularly helpful to families de-

siring to keep their aging loved ones at home.  At 

two Loretto PACE Centers (one in North Syracuse 

and one in East Syracuse) and their own place of 

residence, participants receive the home care, 

medical, rehabilitative, social, transportation, and 

support services needed to remain at home.  For 

more information or to make a referral, please call 

Ginny Turley, Intake Specialist, at 315-452-5800 

and visit our website at www.pacecny.org. 

Year of Vocations 

 

     “Lord send out your Spirit, and renew the face 

of the Earth.” The Holy Spirit came down upon the 

Apostles and gave them the strength to go out and 

fulfill Christ’s call in their lives.  Do you feel the 

Holy Spirit is directing you towards a certain path? 

Is being a priest, deacon or religious sister or  

brother the vocation God wants for you? 

 Call Fr. Jason Hage at 315-470-1468 or write:  

vocations@syrdio.org. 

Milestones 

 
 We encourage you to call the Parish Office or 

mail us any recent milestone you would like to 

share with your fellow parishioners. For example: 

students graduating (especially at this time of the 

year); when someone receives an award;  

celebrating a 50th or longer wedding anniversary; 

a special birthday. We would like to hear more 

GOOD news from you, our parishioners. We look 

forward to hearing from you and thank you in  

advance for your  sharing. 

Do you receive the Catholic Sun? If not, then you 

should  subscribe today!! We would appreciate 

those who currently receive the Catholic Sun to 

send in their donation. Your payment will help tre-

mendously!! 

 

READ SOME GOOD NEWS FOR JUST 

$26/YR.—THE CATHOLIC SUN!!! 


